October 2022


Dear Parents/Carers, 
During the week after half term (31st October- 4th November) we will be celebrating different cultures at Riverside. We will be looking at the history of Bermondsey and the history and culture of a range of different countries.
If you have any information about the city or country where you and your child/children have grown up, please could you fill out the details on the form at the back. 
If you have any items or photos at home that we could share with the class, please send them into school. 
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Name of child: _____________________________
	Links
(how long has your family been here/there? was your child born there or were you born there? Have they visited?)
	

	Traditional stories or songs

	

	Traditional food


	

	Traditional dress


	

	Any other information


	









City/country: __________________
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